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Pictured at the ribbon-cutting ceremony, from left to right: 
Sue Wrasman, Jansey Whitton, Carolyn Stikeleather,  
Jeff Stikeleather and Betty Lyles.

Spectra Helps To Expand Vision In Western 
Wake County

Cary Vision Care, the office of Jeff Stikeleather, 
O.D., recently moved to its new state-of-the-art 
facility constructed by Spectra Builders in the 

High House Office Center. Dr. Stikeleather and his staff 
are committed to giving friendly, old-fashioned service, 
and he has invested heavily in high tech equipment that 
allows Cary Vision Care to provide top-of-the-line eye 
care in Western Wake County. Cary Vision Care offers 
adult and pediatric eye care, contact lenses, designer 
frames and sunglasses. Visit www.caryvisioncare.com to 
learn more or to schedule an appointment.

Spectra’s Tony and Kathy Smith, Joe Ramey and 
their families attended the ribbon-cutting for Cary 
Vision Care on June 26th. Many clients and employees 
of Dr. Stikeleather were in attendance, with lots of delicious hors d’oeuvres and plenty of giveaways.

Dr. Stikeleather commented that “Spectra Builders was highly recommended to me by my designer and several 

Cary Vision Care is open for business!
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We’re doing our part. This newsletter is printed on environmentally-friendly paper—50% recycled, using 25% post-consumer waste, and is composed of a mixture of fibers from certified forests, post-
consumer recycling processes and fibers from other controlled sources.
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Spectra 
Builders Is Now 
HUB-Certified

A fter working for more than 
a year on getting HUB-
certified, Spectra Builders 

is now an approved North Carolina 
HUB contractor as a women-
owned business. (HUB stands 
for “Historically Underutilized 
Businesses.”) Kathy Smith continues 
as majority owner.

We are excited about the 
opportunities this will open up for 
us and look forward to continuing 
our current client relationships while 
creating new ones. Although this 
is a major change in our business 
status, it will be business as usual for 
our clients and employees as far as 
maintaining our high standards of 
quality and service.

Planning A Project?  
Let us Help!
We look forward to hearing from 
you and working with you on your 
next project. Contact Tony Smith 
at 919-269-2085, ext. 13, or email: 
tonysmith@spectrabuilders.com.

other sources. Going with a family run business like Spectra made me feel very comfortable. 
Tony, Kathy and their entire crew were professional and made construction a breeze. They 
were accommodating of several changes that needed to be made during construction and 
finished the project on schedule. I would highly recommend Spectra Builders for your next 
construction project.”

Spectra Builders is currently working on an office next door to Cary Vision Care for 
Dr. Susan Orenstein. We also are in the process of doing work for Progress Energy in their 
corporate headquarters, Wake County, BD Technologies, URS, and Triangle Eye Care in 
Raleigh, owned by Dr. Glenn Klaus. If you need construction work done, no matter the size, 
please give us a call.

Eyewear on display in Cary Vision Care’s 
new office.
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